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Supplement to 2/22/17 

MPWMD Board Packet 
 

Attached are copies of letters received between January 11, 2017 and February 10, 2017. These 

letters are listed in the February 22, 2017 Board packet under Letters Received. 
 

 

 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

Kelly Violini David Stoldt 1/24/17 Local Water Project Grant 
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